The Jones Group, Architects

TRANSMITTAL
Post Office Box 3508, Redondo Beach, California 90277 U.S.A.
Voice/Fax 310.543.9353

To: Planning Department City of Hermosa Beach 1400 Valley Drive Hermosa Beach CA 90254

Re: The Shore Restaurant 1320 Hermosa Ave. Hermosa Beach

13 SEPT 2006

The Owners of The Shore Restaurant have asked me to request that the Planning Commission Hearing for a Minor CUP Amendment that was scheduled to be on the Sept. 19 2006 Agenda be postponed until the meeting in October. I believe that date would be Oct. 17 for the third Tuesday.

Thank you,

Steve Jones, Architect

RECEIVED

SEP 13 2006

Comm. Dev. Dept.